The array “WeeksPerMonth” is defined in the TrimExe file “Commun.cpp”.  To avoid problems accessing it from within simulation code, any simulation that needs it should do the following:

· Eliminate any local array definitions of “WeeksPerMonth”

· Include commun.h in the .cpp file 

· Insert commun.cpp into the project

Note that currently the only simulations that need the “WeeksPerMonth” array are FoodStamps and ChildCareExp.  

Here's an update on this kludge.  Paul realized that more programs than the two I mentioned are affected since the array was also a part of IncomeSmoothing, which is used by four programs (TANF, FoodStamps, SSI, and Medicaid).  Paul and I agreed that we will not make any changes to these programs (nor to ChildCareExp) just to get rid of any local WeeksPerMonth arrays.  Rather, when you work with any of these programs, please do the following:

- Eliminate any local WeeksPerMonth array definition in the simulation with which you are working.  (This should apply only to FS and CCE.)

- Make sure your local copy of IncomeSmoothing is current by copying from the ASPE-TRIM server’s source (where the WeeksPerMonth array has been eliminated)

- Include commun.h in the cpp file of the simulation you are developing

- Insert commun.cpp into the project

You must then “Rebuild All” (not just “Build”)

With this change we will have to maintain but a single copy of this array, the one in commun.cpp.

